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Juniper Canyon Dollar General

Good Morning,
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My husband and I are residents of Juniper Canyon, we own property quite close to where there is a proposed Dollar
General. We are absolutely against this proposal. We purposefully purchased land and a home outside of the city and do
not want to see Juniper Canyon become a place of convenience. We desire rural life, which is exactly why we purchased

land where we did. The noise from construction, not to mention the future traffic this would cause so near to our home
would cause us to reconsider where we live and seriously consider relocating. Please put an end to this proposal asap.

Thank you,

Taylor & Caleb Cardwell

Sent from my iPhone

[CAUTION:This email originated from outside of the organization. DO NOT CLICK LINKS or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe]
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